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TOWN OF LEDYARD
CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551
(860) 464-3203
towncouncil@ledyardct.org

Chairman Kevin J. Dombrowski

MEMORANDUM

TO: Chairman Michael Marelli
Conservation Commission

FROM: Councilor Gary Paul
Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee

DATE: May 2, 2023

RE: Update List Regarding Administrative Control of Town-Owned and Town Leased Property

As you are aware the Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee has been
working to update the List of assignments regarding the oversight of town-own and town-
leased properties.

During our review the LUPPW Committee identified and added properties to the
list that the town has taken into its inventory since 2017; identified properties that were no
longer under the town’s responsibility to be removed from the list; and proposed changes
regarding the assignment of administrative oversight on a number of parcels.

The LUPPW Committee is interested in Conservations Commission’s input
regarding the proposed changes as contained on the List dated April 3, 2023; and ask that
your Commission review the Column titled “Recommendation for Admin Control” relative
to the proposed Conservation Commission’s assignments.

The LUPPW Committee looks forward to receiving your comments as we work
together to ensure that the assignments were in-keeping with the auspices of your
Commission.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (860) 237-1471 or
email: gpaul@ledyardct.org

Thank you.
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